

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

NAVAL STRATEGIC COMMUNICATIONS UNIT DETACHMENT FAIRFIELD CA 740 INNER PERIMETER ROAD, BLDG. 1175 TRAVIS AFB, CALIFORNIA 94535-2994

> 1650 Ser 00/31 April 26, 2013

Ms. Marjorie Burns 1422 Cortex Court Walnut Creek, CA 94598-2908

Dear Ms. Burns:

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Thank you for your outstanding support to the Naval Computer and Telecommunications Strategic Communications Unit Detachment, Fairfield, California (NCTSCU DET FF) at Travis Air Force Base (a.k.a. the "Radio Gang") during the Navy League of the United States, Contra Costa Council, "Sea Services Awards Diner" on April 25, 2013.

As our unit's Navy League sponsor at said diner, you ensured that my Blue Jacket of the Year (BJOY) for 2012, ET3(SW/AW/IDW) Gerald Moore, USN, and his wife were made to feel welcome and enjoyed an amazing night with a truly impressive group of patriotic citizens and supporters of our nation's Armed Forces. Additionally, you and your Navy League colleagues provided a first-rate and professional ceremony that fittingly honored Petty Officer Moore in a manner consistent with the highest traditions of the United States sea services.

Again, your pride and dedication in support of NCTSCU DET FF and the United States Navy was greatly appreciated. As we say in the Navy, "BRAVO ZULU" Ms. Burns; loosely translated, "job well done!"

Senior Chief, U.S. Navy

SCPOIC